
Fall 2023 

The Student Services and Special Education Council (SSSE) met on September 29, 2023 
virtually.  Planning continues for ACSA Every Child Counts Symposium scheduled for January 10-12, 
2024.  This Symposium remains ACSA's most widely attended conference and is anticipated to sell out 
once more this year.  The SSSE Council discussed legislative priorities and provided input for advocacy 
including the staffing shortage and special education funding.  A new Council President was elected, 
Ginese Quann, Executive Director, El Dorado Charter SELPA.  Her considerable experience and 
commitment to ACSA are expected to further contribute to the council's endeavors.  The next meeting 
will be held in Palm Desert the day prior to the start of the Symposium on January 10, 2024 and will be 
held in person. 

 


